Summary of the proceedings of the Regular Meeting of the District Commissioners of the Creole Nature Trail Scenic Byway District, State of Louisiana, taken at a regular meeting held March, 24, 2022, at 2:00 p.m.


In attendance were the District Commissioners as follows:
Shelley Johnson, chair
Paul Guillory, vice-chair
Don Duberville
Jimmy Brown
Geralyn Myers
Annette Richey

Absent:   Carolyn Miller, Sam Wilkinson, Wendy Harrington

Also present was Anne Klenke, Vice President – Destination Development/Community Engagement with Visit Lake Charles.   

Call to Order 
Introductions and welcome Guests
Approve the minutes from the December 9, 2021 meeting as presented.
Approved the agenda for March 24, 2022 meeting & public comments
Approved the December 2021 & January & February 2022 financial reports as submitted
Approved adoption of Sworn Financial Statement for 2021 as presented.
Approved updating of the Corridor Management Plan and associated costs.
Approved the 2022 Budget Revisions as presented
Approved the nominating committee recommendations as presented.
Discussed Destination Capitol Hill
Discussed Heartland Byway Conference
Discussed FHWA National Scenic Byway Grants
Cameron Parish Update 
New/Other Business 
There being no additional business, the meeting was adjourned.
